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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

From: Anthony T. Zambuto, Council President 

 Committee of the Whole 

Re: Presentation of Certificates 

Date: September 23, 2021 

 

 

 Please be advised that the City Council Committee of the Whole will conduct a meeting on 

Monday evening, September 27, 2021 at 5:00 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City 

Council Chamber, Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 at which time the City Council 

will conduct the following certificate presentations: 

 

21-295 Motion presented by Council President Zambuto: That the City Council award a Certificate of 

Commendation to Bianca Fiore in recognition of her ranking first in her Freshman class at Revere 

High School. 

21-297 Motion presented by Councillor McKenna: That the City Council award a Certificate of 

Appreciation to Carole Smith, owner and teacher of Revere's Happy Day Nursery School in 

recognition of providing a learning foundation to young students for 40 years. 

21-303 Motion presented by Council Vice-President Visconti: That the City Council award Certificates 

of Commendation to the 2021 Revere Youth Baseball Minor League Champions, the Reds, and 

the Major League Champions, the Phillies. 

21-305 Motion presented by Councillor Rotondo: That the Revere City Council recognize Douglas 

Goodwin and Nick Maglione for their hard work during the CV19 surge and thereafter to ensure 

students and families had access to food and school materials whether they lived in Revere or not 

due to displacement. 

21-309 Motion presented by Councillor Giannino: That the City Council award a Certificate of 

Commendation to Massachusetts State Trooper Carlo Mastromattei for leading the investigation 

into the abandonment of a dog on Revere Beach and quickly bringing an animal abuser to justice. 

21-311 Motion presented by Councillor McKenna, Councillor Guinasso: That a Certificate of 

Commendation be awarded to Fiore's Market in recognition of their retirement after 43 years in 

business - providing the highest quality hand cut meats and groceries to generations of Revere 

residents. 

 

 
 


